
  

 Auburn City Council special meeting was held on the 21st day of June 2021 in the basement of 
City Hall. Mayor Richard Heim called the meeting to order at 5:00 pm with a roll call vote as 
following; Cindy Finley, Rick Carlyle, Randy Schulte, Jane Barto and Robert Theulen. Absent: 
None. 

City Council discussed with the City Electrical Engineer the Electrical System Analysis & 
Capital Improvements Plan and the electric needs of Martin’s Welding shop and their plans to  
add new equipment. 

Resolution 21-15 – Approving Transfer of Funds from The Local Option Sales Tax to the 
General Fund was offered by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Finley.  The motion 
was duly put to a roll call vote of the Council. Ayes: Schulte, Barto, Finley, Theulen and Carlyle.  
Nays: None. Whereupon the Mayor declared the motion duly carried and Resolution 21-15 duly 
adopted. 

Resolution 21-16 Authorizing and Directing Execution of Amendment of Contract with Western 
Area Power Administration was offered by Councilor Theulen and seconded by Councilor 
Schulte. The motion was duly put to a roll call vote of the Council. Ayes: Theulen, Carlyle, 
Barto, Finley, and Schulte.  Nays: None. Whereupon the Mayor declared the motion duly carried 
and Resolution 21-16 duly adopted. 

A motion was made by Councilor Barto and seconded by Councilor Finley to adjourn the 
meeting. Ayes: Carlyle, Finley, Theulen, Barto, and Schulte. Nays: None. Motion carried 
meeting adjourned at 6:02 pm.  
Richard Heim, Mayor 
Attest: Tamara Nuckolls, City Clerk 


